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Confirmation Letter for Statistical Review 

 

I am a person with doctoral degree in Biostatistics. I have experience in the design, analysis and 

interpretation of biomedical data. I reviewed the manuscript entitled “Annexin A10 expression in 

colorectal cancers with emphasis on the serrated neoplasia pathway” including methods of statistical 

analysis, interpretation, and reporting. I take scientific responsibility for those I reviewed in this 

manuscript. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Jang, Myoung-jin, PhD 
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